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The Bullship Log 

—Online Meeting—
April 12, 2020 7:00PM

Members can join via Zoom
See link in email

Reminder: Annual membership dues of $30 should be mailed to: 
Brian Black 9568 Rambouillet Roscoe IL 61073 

Meeting  Minutes: March 8, 2021
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order using Zoom.  There were 9 members in attendance.
Are there any visitors or new members tonight?
There was one visitor, Ray Olson. There were no new members.
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter)
February minutes were read and approved.
Pursers/Membership Report
Two Club membership dues were collected over the past month.  The Club bank balance is $1,360.22
Committee Reports

Activities Captain
No report
Flotilla Captain
No report
Signal Officer
Marty O'Connor Reported that efforts to contact and update member newsletter and contact preferences are 
continuing, and posted information on the Club Facebook site about Manitowoc Naval Museum’s reopening. He 
also read the description of an online sailing class sponsored by Rockford Sailing and Power Squadron. 
Adopt – a – road
No report.

New Business
Discussed sailing in April. Allen Penticoff suggested a sail at Lake Clinton during April.
To be determined.
Joe Rittner suggested contacting Len DeCico concerning crewing on his boat at Lake
Geneva. He owns a 23 foot  MacGregor Cutter.

Who has been sailing since last month?
Bill Siegworth and Ray Olson sailed the Florida bays this past month.

Any Other Business
Discussed many sailing topics.
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In memoriam 

Alex Krinickas passed away April 6, 2021, 
and was a charter member of the yacht club 
when it was formed in 1989. 

In October 1989 Alex was elected to serve as 
the first Vice-Commodore of the club and 
also served as Commodore. Alex loved 
sailing, and was instrumental in making the 
club a very successful trailer and large boat 
club.  He loved sailing on all bodies of water 
with his 17ft day sailer and led many 
charters of large boats on Lake Michigan, 
Lake Superior, and Lake Erie. 

As the club grew Alex was very active in all 
aspects of the club from sailing classes, boat 
show trips to Chicago and Waukesha, WI, 
and all club activities and social events.  He 
dated and married Barbara Morris, another 
club member and shared their love of each 
other, sailing, the club, and adventures with 
many lifelong friends. Alex, was a good 
friend, sailer, and will be greatly missed. 


